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Year 4 Trip to Weston Park 
 

7th June 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 4 are planning an exciting visit to Weston Park with Educating Kids Outdoors (EKO) on 
Wednesday 29th June. The children will know EKO as they provide outdoor learning on site here at 
Woodthorne. We are in a very fortunate position as this trip has received grant funding, so the 
only cost will only be for a coach to get us there and back.  
 

We are asking for a voluntary donation of £7 per child to cover this cost. This is payable via the 
school’s online payment System ParentPay; where will also ask you to give your consent for your 
child to take part in the visit. Please be aware that although this is a voluntary contribution, if we 
do not receive sufficient funds to cover the cost of the coach, we will unfortunately have to cancel 

the trip.  
 
The aim of the visit is to enrich the children’s learning in their art curriculum. They will be taking 
part in Art activities outdoors. 

 
Please do not send your child to school on this day if they are unwell or have any signs or 
symptoms of COVID. In the unfortunate circumstances, your child develops any sign of COVID or 

becomes unwell on the visit, we will contact you to ask you to collect your child from Weston Park.  
 

The children will need to arrive at school promptly at their normal time and will return to school 
in time for the end of the normal school day.  
 
All children will need a packed lunch in a disposable bag and a water bottle on this day.  Please do 
not pack any fizzy drinks, glass bottles or any nut products including Nutella.   
 
Please ensure that your child wears outdoor clothing suitable for messy learning and wellies. Please 
dress for the weather and note that sunscreen and sun hat may also be needed. No one knows what 
the weather will be doing on the day!  

 
Kind Regards, 
The Year 4 Team 
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